
 

1st November 2021 

Dear parent/carer,  

We are planning a morning trip to Keyworth War Memorial and Keyworth Church on Wednesday 

10th November. This is linked to our current topic which focuses on Keyworth and the Great War. 

This will be a great opportunity for the children to learn about those from our local area who fought 

in World War 1 and will allow them to learn about how the war impacted life in Keyworth.  

We will be leaving school at 9:15am (after registration) and returning in time for lunch. Please 

ensure that your child comes to school in their school uniform as normal and is prepared with: 

• A rucksack 

• A warm coat with a hood (in case it rains!) and maybe a hat, scarf and gloves 

• A water bottle 

• Optional- a snack 

Please ensure that your child has their Forest Schools kit in school as I will be getting children to 

wear trainers on the trip. Please also check the weather forecast prior to the trip so you can prepare 

your child appropriately for cold/wet weather. 

If there are any parents/carers who would be willing to help on this trip, then that would be greatly 

appreciated! Please drop me an email at apple-teachers@crossdale.notts.sch.uk if you would like to 

help out. 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Miss Spencer  
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